ﬁl‘"\ Government of South Australia
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11 April 2007

Mr Mark Bennett

Primary Production Manager Southern Region
Air Liquide Australia Ltd.

PO Box 350

Altona Vic 3018

Dear Mark,

PETROLEUM PRODUCTION LICENCE (PPL) 21 - Extension of Time for
Submission of Fitness for Purpose (FFP) Report

I refer to your letter dated 22 March 2007 requesting an extension of time to lodge
the FFP Report for PPL 21 (currently due July 2006). | acknowledge that this
extension is sought to enable the report to incorporate the outcomes of the risk
assessment workshops to be undertaken during April 2007.

Pursuant to Section 134 of the Petroleum Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of
the date by which the above-mentioned FFP Report be lodged to 31 May 2007,

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact Michael Malavazos
on (08) 8463 3245 or malavazos.michael@saugov.sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

I

765/%](

BARRY GOLDSTEIN

Director, Petroleum and Geothermal

Minerals and Energy Resources

Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development
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